
Council President Brendmoen, 
 
I am very concerned about the restriction of free speech, the expansion of police power, and the 
addition of prohibited items at protests in Ordinance 21-6. It’s important to me that our neighbors are 
allowed to protest without fear that police will escalate violence. Putting more restrictions on protest 
gives more of an excuse for police to over step their power. 
 
What is your position on this ordinance? 
 
Coly Intemann 
1277 Kent St 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


